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Reach us 8am-5pm at:  

Agency@safoodbank.org 

 August 9th - Food Safety Training for Food Pantries, $10/person 

 August 29th - Partner Agency Orientation Class 

 August 31st - Grants Orientation Class 

 SEPTEMBER IS HUNGER ACTION MONTH 

 September 16th - Mental Health Matters Forum 

Holiday Turkeys! 

It’s that time again, for Holiday Turkey Pre-Orders! Submit 
your turkey pre-orders at this time, DUE Wednesday August 
16th, 2017 by 5pm. ALL PRE-ORDERS MUST BE PLACED VIA 
AGENCY EXPRESS. Orders submitted in any other form WILL 
NOT BE ACCEPTED. Your agency must be ACTIVE in order for 

the pre-order to be accepted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised we may only be able to provide a fraction 
of your need and will only be providing for the Thanksgiving 
holiday. We will compare your turkey request to your July 
monthly report numbers and will scale back any numbers as 
necessary based on client reports.  The price for turkeys will 
be $0.35/lbs. We will confirm via email the receipt of your 
order and the number of turkey’s allocated for your account 
once they have arrived at the Food Bank. Please contact the 

Distribution or Compliance Team with any inquiries or concerns. 

Upcoming Agency Events: (Click here to RSVP for classes!) 

https://safoodbank.org/partner-agencies/agency-resources/agency-training/
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Can you take a bin of bakery?  

Our Retail Route program allows the San Antonio Food Bank trucks to pick up at 
some of our retail partner stores in order to deliver at least one bin directly to 
your agency between 10am-2pm on a designated day of the month. For infor-
mation on the agreement that must be signed, please call your respective Compli-

ance & Capability staff member. 

 

BENEFITS 

 Additional items for 

your normal distribu-

tions.  

 Direct delivery to your 

agency. 

 A greater variety for 

your clients. 

 No shared maintenance 

 

Requirements for Retail Route 
 Be open twice per month. 
 Serve 50 families per month. 
 Be in good standing with all departments at 

the San Antonio Food Bank. 
 Must take at least 1 bin of items per deliv-

ery and distribute or store items safely until 
distribution. NO “SHOPPING” OFF THE 
TRUCK. 

 Be available from 10-2pm for delivery. 
 Use intake forms to determine client eligibil-

ity and submit monthly report by 5th of the 
month. 

 

Meet these requirements and 
are interested in being on the 
Retail Route? 
Contact Jonathan Martinez, 
our Retail Partnership Coordi-
nator at 210-431-8484 or 
jomartinez@safoodbank.org 

Mobile Pantry & Food Fair Reporting is an ABSOLUTE!  

Your attention to this detail is greatly appreciated. 

Follow this link to submit your numbers on the online form within 48 hours of distribution 
(Select MONTHLY AGENCY REPORT, use the drop down to select REPORT TYPE by 
type of Distribution.) 

https://safoodbank.wufoo.com/forms/monthly-agency-report/
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Hunger in the News 

 

How much it costs to stock the av-
erage family refrigerator 
Chicago Globe, July 28, 2017 
http://trib.in/2u4kyeD 
 
1 In 5 U.S. Households With Kids 
Don’t Have Enough To Eat: Report 
Huffpost, November 15, 2016 
http://bit.ly/2cEI5cl 
 
The challenge of reaching hungry 
kids when school is out 
PBS KLRN, July 25, 2017. http://
to.pbs.org/2tYIuPF  

 

SAME ADDRESS, NEW DESIGN!  

In the last year we have updated and 
refreshed our website and are still very 
excited about the new features!! One of 
the new features is an interactive food 
pantry search. This is a great tool if you 
need to refer a client to another food 
pantry for emergency food assistance 
or to use to refer clients that are out of 
your services territory! (Remember, you 
must serve them the first time.) Follow 
the link below, and under “Partner 

Agencies” you will find the software under “Find an Agency”. 

www.safoodbank.org   

Confirm your name, address, and phone numbers by using this tool (only applies to 

open food pantries). Respond to agency@safoodbank.org for any corrections.  

Need to find agencies near you? Use our “Find an Agency” 

What are YOU planning? 

For complete information and oppor-

tunities: 

Louie A. Guzman 210-431-8418 or 

loguzman@safoodbank.org  

Chloe Palacios 210-431-8310 or  

cpalacios@safoodbank.org 

http://www.safoodbank.org
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In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions  
participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in 
any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA.  Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, 
American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits.  Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA 

through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339.   

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at: http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at 
any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit 
your completed form or letter to USDA by: mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil  Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, D.C. 20250-

9410; fax at (202) 690-7442; or email: program.intake@usda.gov. This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

August 2017  
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 Monthly  

Reports DUE 

6 7  8 9 Food Safety 

Training 9-

2pm 

10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24  25 26 

27 28 29 Orientation 

Class 9-12pm 

30 31 Grants Ori-

entation 2-3pm 

  

September 2017-HUNGER ACTION MONTH 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 CLOSED 

Labor Day 

5 Monthly  

Reports DUE 

6  7 8 9 

10 11 12 13 14  15 16 Mental 

Health Train-

ing 

17 18 19  20 Orientation 

Class 9-12pm 

21 22 23  

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html

